
October 12, 2018

Dear Enrichment Families, !!!
! ! !We had a fun week in Enrichment! On Wednesday we read!WeÕre 
Going On A Bear Hunt!by Michael Rosen and Helen Oxenbury. The 
children enjoyed reading along with the repetitive text. They also loved 
helping tell the story by sequencing the events on a bear hunt map as we 
read.!We then made our own bear hunt maps using a variety of art and 
craft materials to recreate the events in the story.!
! ! !We also played a life size game of!Going On A Bear Hunt!by rolling 
dice and following bear tracks to find the bear.
!! ! On Friday we read!WeÕre Going On A Leaf Hunt!by Steve Metzger. 
The children noticed the repetition !in the text, similar to!WeÕre Going On 
A Bear Hunt.
!! ! We created lots of arts and crafts with leaves. We made marble colored 
leaves using shaving cream and paint, used colorful yarn to string around 
cardboard shapes to make apples, pumpkins, acorns, and leaves, and 
made leaf prints by covering leaves with paper and rubbing a crayon over 
the paper.
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! ! !The weather didn’t cooperate for us to play outside during Enrichment 
this week, but the children had lots of fun playing and riding bikes in the 
Big Room.!
! ! !Have a wonderful weekend!
Susan and Caroline
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